
 

 

 

 

 

 

NEWSLETTER                                                                                                   JANUARY 2019 

Welcome to the New Year Newsletter. Best wishes to all members who have been unwell, get 

well soon. 

We had a successful Christmas party with Paul Andrews calling and our own musicians plus 

David’s punch which made the party go with a swing. 

Our New Year party went very well thanks to M.C. Geoff and all our callers. Graham did a quiz 

with a difference, Janet, Kate and Eric did their party pieces. Sheila serenaded us with two 

songs and Paul did a Jazz spot making for a very enjoyable evening. 

Our Christmas tree in St. Mary’s looked very well thanks to all who contributed. 

The Christmas card charity box collected £23.55 which was sent to St. Giles Hospice. We 

received a letter of thanks for the donation. 

WE HAVE A WEEK-END OF DANCE. 

Please come and support these events. 

Saturday February 23rd - BARN DANCE. Tickets are £10-00 which includes a fish and chip 

supper.  Dance only is £5-00. Caller Mike Courthold, band Joe & Ami, proceeds to Parkinson’s 

U.K. 

Sunday February 24th  - afternoon SHOWCASE DANCE with the FORUM callers plus Mike 

Courthold, £2-50 each. 2-00 - 4-30pm.  Light refreshments included. 

Dance of the month will be, February - Devils Dream and March - Wakefield Hunt. 

BAD WEATHER. - If we need to cancel a Thursday evening due to the weather Linda will send 

out an E-mail by 6-00pm or if you don’t have an email address please ring June Perry, her 

phone number is on the Staffs Link which you should all have a copy of. (Blue in colour) there 

are copies on the table or ring a committee member. 

Thank you for helping to put the chairs away. Would you please wait until the last dance has 

finished as the noise is a distraction to the dancers and caller. 

Don’t forget the A.G.M. in May we could do with some new faces and new ideas so come and 

join the committee. We only meet 4 times a year so think about joining so the club will continue 

to grow. 

BEST WISHES - PRUE 


